3rd Grade: September
Language: Students will learn to write to source. They will write a personal narrative that ties to the reading theme of Bold Adventures. Students will learn to research and write a report about a place that they would like to go. Please continue to work with your child on writing complete sentences and using correct capitalization and punctuation. 
Reading: Theme 1 – Bold Adventures:  Throughout this theme, students will work to develop an answer to the following essential question, “When does travel become an adventure? “ Students will use reading strategies to compare and analyze a variety of stories about adventures.  Additionally, students will focus on the skills of fact and opinion and identifying the main idea of a story.  Try reading stories about adventures at home to help reinforce what the students are learning about at school.  Ask your child to describe their favorite adventures!  
Math:  Unit 1 – Place Value, Number Patterns & Money:  The following skills are the “big ideas” that are developed throughout this unit:  odd and even numbers, place value (understanding numbers to ten thousand), comparing and ordering numbers, and counting and representing money amounts.  Please continue to practice having your child practice the basic addition and subtraction facts at home!  
Science: Saving the Chesapeake Bay.  During this unit of science students will discover actions that cause a negative impact on the Chesapeake Bay. Students will also identify natural resources, the difference between an ocean and an estuary, and how people impact the Chesapeake Bay. 
Social Studies: What is a Community? Students will identify map elements and places on a map. We will discuss the people and structure of a community. We will compare and contrast how communities are alike and different.
Health:  Module 1 – Building Relationships:  In this module, students will increase their understanding of who they are and how they relate to others and the world around them.  They will also develop awareness about the importance of respecting and recognizing their own feelings and the feelings of family members and friends.  Finally, students will learn healthy strategies to resolve conflicts.  
Important Notes:  Back to School Night will be held on Thursday, September 13, 2012 from 6:30pm – 8:30pm.  We hope to see many of you there!  Please sign and return the form that came home so that we are aware of how many of you will be attending.  Thank you!  

